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NE Department of Corrections To Continue Double Bunking 
LINCOLN, Neb. (AP) - The Nebraska corrections director says he plans to
continue double-bunking inmates in solitary confinement despite the inspector
general's call to suspend the practice out of concern it increases dangers for
inmates and staff.

The Omaha World-Herald reports that Inspector General of Corrections Doug
Koebernick recently called on the state to suspend and review the double-bunking
practice. He cites studies concluding that placing two troubled inmates in a small
cell designed for one increases danger and tension for inmates and staff.

But State Corrections Director Scott Frakes has rejected suspending the practice.
He says the department has reviewed the practice and will continue it, along with
screening cellmates for compatibility.

Koebernick's call was in response to the April slaying of an inmate in a
double-bunked cell at Tecumseh State Prison.
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